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FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 7, 2003

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1015 by Wentworth (Relating to the confidentiality of certain information submitted for 
purposes of a crime victim impact statement.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends Section 552.1325 of the Government Code relating to the confidentiality of certain 
information submitted for purposes of a crime victim impact statement. The bill specifies the name, 
social security number, address, telephone number of a crime victim and any other information the 
disclosure of which would identify or tend to identify the crime victim and held by a law enforcement 
agency or prosecutor or filed with a court is confidential. The Act takes effect immediately if it 
receives a vote of two-thirds of all members of each house; otherwise it takes effect September 1, 
2003.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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